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Senior School Return to Classes Advice
Dates:

Tuesday 26 May (Years 11 and 12) and Tuesday 9 June (Years 7-10). Remote Learning Classes will continue for all Senior School
year levels until 26 May — Monday 25 May will be a day of remote classes.

College buses will resume on Tuesday 26 May.
Parental Declaration:

Parents will be required to complete a CareMonkey declaration before their children may be permitted to return to school. This
should be available early in the week of May 18.

Parents will not be permitted to enter school facilities for the remainder of this term and should remain in cars at pick-up/drop-
off.

Uniform:
Students should wear full winter uniform and have their own drink bottle.

Should a student not have a winter uniform that fits and an appointment not be possible with Noones, full sports uniform may
be worn until the winter uniform is acquired providing a letter is received from a parent explaining the need and the expected
date when uniform with be correct.

Timetable:

For the first two weeks when Years 11&12 are at school, the remote timetable will continue to be followed.
From Tuesday 9 June, times will revert to those which are printed in the Record Book.

Assemblies and House Meetings will continue to run online.

There will be no Academic Assistance after school in the library this term.

Safety Measures:

Students who are not well must stay at home and only return after medical advice has been provided to the school that they
are safe to return. Monitoring of student health will be completed daily: unwell children will be sent home.

Social distancing guidelines will be provided to students and staff and enforced.

No school activities will be permitted off-site unless specifically approved by the Principal.
Locker rooms will not be used; alternative arrangements will be advised.

Year levels will be allocated areas of the grounds for non-class breaks.

Students who wish to wear protective face masks may do so providing they are not defaced.
The tuckshop will only be available for lunch orders lodged before 9.00am.

No organised sports trainings will occur in Term Two.

We encourage students with mobile phones to download the COVIDSAfe app. and will adjust the phone policy for those who
have done so.
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